
March 5, 2019  

PRINCE WILLIAM COUNTY UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL ROUTE 234- 

BRENTSVILLE ROAD INTERCHANGE 

  

 

The due date and time for receipt of competing proposals from interested parties is extended 

until 3:00 P.M., local time April 1, 2019.   

  

Direct questions regarding this project to Adam Manne, Purchasing Division Chief, via email at:  

amanne@pwcgov.org 


